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Interim Condition Phase CompletedInterim Condition Phase Completed
The main line canopy demolition has been completed, along with 
the marshland entrance and exit ramps being demolished and 
removed. Also, the toll booth access tunnel has been cleared and 
filled. The final traffic pattern has been put into place, with the 
removal of the main line toll booth canopy and pavement recon-
struction.

For project information,For project information, including questions, please contact the  including questions, please contact the 
SCDOT Special Projects Construction office at (843) 953-2697, SCDOT Special Projects Construction office at (843) 953-2697, 
or visit our website at crossislandparkway.org.or visit our website at crossislandparkway.org.

This project on Cross Island Parkway (US 
278) in Beaufort County, will remove the 
existing toll plaza, including toll canopy, 
booths, and excess pavement. In addition, 
the project will include pavement reconstruc-
tion of mainline cross Island Parkway and 
interchange ramps along with the roadway 
realignment between Marshland Road inter-
change and the bridge over Broad Creek.
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